Executive Board Meeting, 10 October 1989

Attending: Stratton, Grube, Yoke, Kiger, Matuszak, Reynolds, Rudisill

Plans for the Bremer seminar (4 Nov) were discussed. The secretary will write for details.

Members should be aware of maintaining due-dues before 1 January.

Newsletters should be sent to members not attending the October meeting, and should include a blank for returning 1990 dues. This may possibly include a November mailing.

Ed Stratton will do Ed Eberhardt's part of the calling list.

Damaris Reynolds reported on the Xmas auction, which will include an afghan, Santa Claus and other goodies. The drawing and tickets will be turned over to Daniel Froehlich.

John Matuszak reported that the balance owed by Danell Aukerman was now down to \$ 320.45. He suggested that Mitch Beard be in charge of the Bremer seminar. Ed Stratton will contact Maj. Beard.

Jean Grube is working on the updated membership list. She mentioned a DAR workshop to be held at the Towne House, Wednesday, 11 October 10am to 3pm.

Ed Stratton reported that he has replaced the wooden door to one of our bookcases which was broken during the recent vandalism at the Christian church. He will ask Jane Dodge to be chairman of the nominating committe for 1990, assisted by Becky Kiger.